Please be advised the East Bloomfield Town Board will hold a public hearing on Monday, January 22, 2024 at 7:00 PM at 99 Main Street PO Box 85 East Bloomfield NY 14443 to consider proposed local law #1 of 2024 to amend the current procurement to allow for “Best Value Standard “. All interested parties are welcome to attend and be heard.
By Order of the Town Board
Margaret Gochenaur, Town Clerk
Dated January 8, 2024


